
Sent: 04 August 2012 12:59 
To: Dickens, Jonathan 
Cc: Brown, Noel 
Subject: Northchurch Lane 
 
I can confirm that Northchurch Lane has now successfully had the Velocity 
Patching treatment. 
 
Thanks for your help in arranging it as a priority job. 
 
We hope that we don't have to be in touch with you again too soon! 
 
Best wishes. 
 
Paul Coleman 
 


